Lubliniec, 28.01.2022

Dear Abde,

My Christmas holiday was good. I spent it with my family. Most of the time I was playing guitar and listening to music. The Christmas Day I spent with my family in my grandma's house. We ate a delicious dinner and sang some traditional polish Christmas songs.

In this letter I want to introduce you my best friend. He’s name is Kacper. We met when I was 3 years old.  He is in the same class as me. He has got short and straight dark hair and green eyes. He’s tall. He is clever and calm. He’s good at mathematics and physics.
[image: image1.jpg]



In this photo I was 2 years old. I had much lighter and shorter hair than today. I was wearing a beige sweatshirt and I guess a sport trousers. This photo was taken by my dad when I was playing with my older brother. 

Here are some answers for your questions:

· My favorite color is black and green

· In winter polish teenagers often hang out with friends and go skating on ice rink.

And I have some new questions for you:

· What's your favourite Rock and Metal band/artist?

· What's the weather like in Italy in spring?

· What's your favourite season of the year?

Cheers,

Kuba

P.S.

Thanks for your Christmas card. It is beautiful :)
